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Aurora, Ill.-based VNA Health Care kick-started its "Grow for 
Tomorrow" campaign that will have the health system aim to raise $5 
million for expansion in the Chicago suburbs. 

The campaign launched with a $1.5 million donation from the Dunham 
Foundation. VNA will run the campaign until 2025, according to a 
March 3 VNA news release provided to Becker's. 

VNA is aiming to open new facilities in Aurora, Joliet, Ill.; Kane 
County, Ill.; and Villa Park, Ill. 
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